
From: Rusty Towell
To: Helvenston, Edward
Cc: Casto, Greg; Gavello, Molly-Kate; Adams, Alexander; Tony Hill; Steve Vanderslice
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: LOI and REP from ACU
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 3:54:39 PM

Hello Ed,

Yes.  Your suggestion is excellent.  Please add these documents to ADAMS.  I will mail new
copies of these documents to the DCD with the correct docket number.  

Thanks for your assistance,

Rusty

Rusty Towell, Ph.D.
Director of NEXT Lab
Professor of Engineering and Physics
Abilene Christian University

On Jul 29, 2020, at 2:50 PM, Helvenston, Edward
<Edward.Helvenston@nrc.gov> wrote:

Hi Rusty,
 
We have been able to go ahead and obtain a docket number for Abilene
Christian University (ACU):  99902088.  If you have not yet sent additional
copies of the Letter of Intent (LOI) and the Regulatory Engagement Plan (REP)
to the Document Control Desk (DCD) and plan to do so, it will be helpful if you
can include this docket to ensure they are filed correctly in ADAMS.  The
docket number should be included in any future correspondence sent to NRC
DCD as well.
 
We will await receipt of official copies of the LOI and REP by DCD, and their
entry into ADAMS.  However, in the meantime, I can place your email below
and this response, and your attached electronic copy of the LOI, in public
ADAMS (on the 99902088 docket) to document interactions so far (I also note
the ACU drop-in visit with NRC in November 2019).  Please let me know if this
is acceptable and I will add the documents, and also please feel free to call if
any questions.
 
Thanks,
Ed
 
Ed Helvenston, U.S. NRC
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility Licensing Branch (UNPL)
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities (DANU)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)
O-12C07
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(301) 415-4067
 
 
 
 
 
From: Rusty Towell <rxt01a@acu.edu> 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:52 PM
To: Helvenston, Edward <Edward.Helvenston@nrc.gov>; Casto, Greg
<Greg.Casto@nrc.gov>; Gavello, Molly-Kate <Molly-Kate.Gavello@nrc.gov>
Cc: Adams, Alexander <Alexander.Adams@nrc.gov>; Tony Hill <tsh20a@acu.edu>;
Steve Vanderslice <srv19c@acu.edu>
Subject: [External_Sender] LOI and REP from ACU
 
Hello Ed, Greg, and Molly-Kate, 
 
Thank you for your time today on the phone.  Attached are electronic copies of the LOI
that was mailed on March 20, 2020 and the Regulatory Engagement Plan and cover
letter that were put in the mail last Friday.  If it would be helpful to have hard copies
mail to a different address, please let me know.  
 
As we discussed, it would be helpful to us to receive a project or docket number from
NRC as soon as possible so we can include that when we apply to the ARDP which is
due early next month.  
 
Again, thank you for your help.  We look forward to working with you,
 
Rusty
 
 
 

Rusty Towell, Ph.D.
Director of NEXT Lab
Professor of Engineering and Physics
Abilene Christian University
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